
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 


OFFICE OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION April 20, 2016 

Judith Nordgren 
Managing Director 
Chlorine Chemistry Division 
American Chemistry Counc il 
700 Second St.. NE 
Washington DC 20002 

Dear Ms. Nordgren: 

I would like to provide an update on the status of your fnformation Quality Guidelines Request 
for Correction (# 16002) regarding the Chemical Risk Assessment for Ethylene Dichloride as 
presented in the Toxic Substances Control Act Work Plan, received at the Envirorunental 
Protection Agency on December 15, 2015. EPA managers and staff are conducting a thorough 
review of your information quali ty concerns. 

We will send you a final response or a status update within 90 business days (i.e ., August 24, 
20 16). 

Sincerely, 

Monica D. Jones 
Director, Quality Staff 


